
COVID-19 VACCINATION 
INFORMATION

WVU Medicine Uniontown Hospital is committed 
to working with the state Department of Health, 
along with local and county officials, to assist in 

COVID-19 vaccination distribution. 

We have utilized our entire initial allotment of 
vaccines on hospital doctors, nurses and staff, 

and were also able to provide 30 percent of initial 
shipment to community providers, EMS, first 

responders and other local health care personnel. 

We ask for your patience as we await details from 
state and local health officials regarding future 

phases of the vaccine. 

If you have questions regarding vaccine 
availability locally, please call 724-430-8753 

for assistance, or email irlu@utwn.org. 


